
Legal Notice 

Falls Township Special Meeting 

 

The Falls Township Board of Supervisors will hold a Special Meeting at 7:00 PM on 

Thursday, May 19, 2022 for the purpose of purchasing a new furnace/heating 

system, opening sealed bids for a paving project on Creek Hollow Drive and any 

other discussion that may arise.  The meeting will take place at the Falls Township 

Municipal Building, 220 Buttermilk Road, Falls, Pa. Any questions or concerns 

please call the secretary at 570-388-6030. 

 

 

Christine A. Shook 

Secretary/Treasurer 

Falls Township Supervisors 


